
 

 
 

 
2nd November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Blackfriars Theatre:  Pantomime – Jack & the Beanstalk 
 
The whole school are very excited to be visiting Blackfriars Theatre to watch Jack & the Beanstalk on 
Friday 9th December 2022. 
 
We will be travelling by coach to and from the theatre.  The children will leave school at 9:30am and 
will return at approximately 12.30pm. 
 
All children will be given an ice cream during the interval.  Please note: Ice Creams are not Gluten 
Free and we cannot guarantee there are no nuts in the product so please bear this in mind if you have 
any children with allergies.   Please inform your child’s teacher if your child has an allergy.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.50 per child to meet the total cost.  We appreciate 
that this is a voluntary contribution, however, if insufficient contributions are received, this 
visit may not be able to proceed.   
 
We have set up the option to pay for this trip online via your ParentPay account, (we cannot accept 
cash payments).   If you require assistance using your ParentPay account please contact the school 
office.  Should this present any problems please have a word with me as soon as possible.  Your 
support in using ParentPay will help the school enormously. 
 
Please click on the link below and complete the permission form by Friday 25th November, please 
only submit this form once, thank you. 
 
 https://forms.office.com/r/s7y8Rr1H7J 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs Gleed-Thornley 
Headteacher  
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